
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Ready, set, SNOW!  

 

Unleash your inner elf on Friday 4th December and dress up to help beat dementia!  

Our Community Champions have unfortunately been unable to visit Jubilee Court this year but that 

doesn’t mean we have forgotten them and the importance of raising awareness around Dementia. 

We are pleased to share that we are supporting the Alzheimer’s Society this winter. We would like 

to encourage all children (and staff) to come dressed as an elf (or in elf colours – green and red) to 

spread festive cheer by raising money for people affected by dementia. 

Every penny we raise for the Alzheimer’s Society is making sure that support can be there for people 

affected by dementia. Thousands of people depend on the Alzheimer’s Society to provide the help 

they need to live well, and to keep fighting for a fairer society in the UK. More information about the 

charity and how donations are used can be found at: https://www.alzheimers.org.uk/  

 
To support this event, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution, made payable via the 
weblink.  The main aim of the day is to raise awareness and have fun! Your child can dress 
up regardless of any donations. 
 
ALL PROCEEDS RAISED WILL GO TO THE ALZHEIMER’S 
SOCIETY. 
 
 
I hope you will support us in having some fun, spreading some 
festive cheer and fundraising for this great charity.  
 
Miss. S Arnold 
 
Head of School 
 

https://www.alzheimers.org.uk/

